
Joshua King
Lewiston
LD 717
Good morning committee members, 
Please enact this legislation, this is change was one of the many changes made in 
Maine law to support persons involved in crime, rather than the public. Having a 
person convicted of a crime pay for the cost of the public in holding them accountable
makes sense. 


